
 
    City of Chicago 

Business Affairs and Consumer Protection 

       PUBLIC VEHICLE INDUSTRY NOTICE 

July 27, 2020                         Notice No. 20-031 
 
   Visit chicago.gov/reopening for Chicago’s industry specific guidelines for business 

reopening, including “Be Safe. Taxi and Ride Hail”. 

 

SCHEDULED VEHICLE INSPECTIONS RESUME AT 39TH STREET ON AUGUST 10, 2020 
 

 On Monday, August 10, 2020, BACP’s Public Vehicle Inspection Facility at 2420 W. Pershing 
(39th Street) will resume performing BACP scheduled vehicle inspections. 

 BACP has rescheduled public vehicle inspections previously scheduled between March 19, 

2020 and August 7, 2020.  

 The updated list of scheduled vehicle inspections for taxicabs and liveries is posted at 

Chicago.Gov/BACP and is attached to this notice. 

 Between July 27 and August 7, 2020, the Public Vehicle Inspection Facility will inspect 
vehicles and advertising equipment by appointment only.   Request an appointment by e-

mailing BACPPV@cityofchicago.org. 

 Public passenger vehicle licensees may request inspection date scheduling changes by 
sending an e-mail to BACPPV@cityofchicago.org.  
 

 BACP’s Public Vehicle Licensing Facility at 2350 W. Ogden Avenue remains closed to the 
public. BACP staff continues to work servicing licensees and performing essential functions. 
Renew public chauffeur or public vehicle licenses by e-mailing BACPPV@cityofchicago.org.  

 

   COVID-19 Protocols:    What to expect and bring to a BACP office or facility 

Any person visiting the Public Vehicle Inspection Facility must wear a face covering over their 
nose and mouth and should bring a pen to complete forms and paperwork.  Visitors will be 
asked to observe social distancing practices and follow Chicago Department of Public Health 
guidelines to prevent the spread of COVID-19. 

 
►  Interested in trying to resolve your ANOV remotely instead of having an in-person hearing? Email the 

ANOV# to BACP-AdministrativeHearings@CityofChicago.org 
►  For questions, comments, or to join the Business Affairs and Consumer Protection-Public Vehicle 

Operations (BACPPV) e-mail list to receive industry notices and other news, send an email to 
BACPPV@cityofchicago.org.   

► Rules and Regulations governing City of Chicago licensed public vehicles and public chauffeurs are 
available at chicago.gov/bacp.  

► The Municipal Code of Chicago is available at www.amlegal.com. 
 

 Public Vehicle Operations Division ● 2350 W. Ogden, First Floor, Chicago, IL 60608 
BACPPV@cityofchicago.org ● 312-746-4300 ● chicago.gov/bacp 
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